
 

Notice No: 1162          Date: 01-08-2024 

NOTICE 

All alumni of our college (2016 to 2024) are hereby requested to 

present at the college on 5th August 2024 (Monday) at 2 p.m. in 
order to plan for a fruitful reunion. 

 
 

 
 

 
         

              
 Officer-in-Charge 

Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

    New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 

 

 

                                                   

                                                                                                


